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Development Liaison (DL2021-0003) Summary 
 
A development liaison (DL) application (DL2021-003) has been submitted by Stantec Consulting Ltd. on 
2021 February 19 on behalf of the landowner The City of Calgary. The DL proposal is a collaborative 
project between the City Parks Department and the Calgary Vietnamese Canadian Association to find a 
suitable location to commemorate the journey of the Vietnamese Boat People to Canada after the end of 
the Vietnam War in 1975. The site is undeveloped, and is straddled between the 17 Avenue Bus Rapid 
Transit (BRT) transitway to the north, a regional pathway to the west and south, and the Bow River 
Canoe Club further to the west. The following conceptual renderings from the development submission 
provide an overview of the proposal and are included for information purposes only.  
 
The first detailed team review for the DL application was issued on 2021 April 09. Administration is still 
working with Stantec Consulting, the DL applicant, to address the technical review and design comments. 
 
 
 

 
 
Concept – Aerial View Looking West 
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Concept – View Looking North 
 
 

 
 
Concept – View Looking West 


